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October 4, 1999

O3-- 00103%
Mr. Richard A. Nauman Chippewa County
National Presto Industries, Inc
3925 North Hastings Way
Eau Claire, WWI 54703

Subject: Close - Out of National Presto Industries' Leaking Underground Storage Tank
Site # 03-09-001038

Dear Mr. Nauman:

Mr. Cliff Wright, Gannett Fleming, has submitted the abandonment forms for the sparge and vent wells
that were abandoned at the National Presto Industries’ Leaking Underground Storage Tank Site. In
addition, he included a request to transfer the four (4) groundwater monitoring from this project to
another active project at this site. This transfer is contingent on maintaining these wells in compliance
with NR 141, Wisconsin Administrative Code.

This site is now closed and the above-captioned wells have been transferred to the active remediation
project at this site.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at (715) 839-3775.
Sincerely,

i

John R. Grump
Hydrogeologist

c: Bill Evans
Clifford C. Wright, Gannett Fleming
George Mickelson, RR/3
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